

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880

E admin@sandringham.school

www.sandringham.school

12 June 2024

Boromi Bag Feeback

Dear Parents/Carers,

You will be aware that we subscribe to a play library service called Boromi. Bormoi has asked us to collate parental feedback to help them continually improve their service.

If your child has accessed the Boromi programme this year, please <u>click here</u> to provide feedback on your experience of the Boromi bags.

Your feedback is essential for the continued development of the programme, and we thank you in advance for taking the time to provide it.

Yours sincerely, Miss M Blakemore **EYFS Lead**

